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Dear Anders Bau Truelsen and Practice Committee, 
Please find attached comments responding to claims filed by Jake S. Yeston, case 504-0057/21-
7000, regarding our paper “Flux-induced topological superconductivity in full-shell nanowires” 
(Science vol. 367 no. 6485).  If the Practice Committee would like further information, either as 
documents or via in-person discussion, I would be pleased to provide it. 
Regards, 
Charles Marcus

__________________
Charles Marcus
Villum Kann Rasmussen Professor
Center for Quantum Devices
Niels Bohr Institute
University of Copenhagen
(+45) 20 34 11 81 














































































